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211 SOW -if !YAW Sr. &mote, fie 7(7-562-0750 

April 26, 1994 

Kermit Geary 
1266 Riverview Drive 
Walmutport, PA 18088 

Dear Mr. Geary: 

This is to confirm your letter of the reception you 
received of our radio station WMXH AM 750 on the 
following dates: 

November 15, 1993 
April 25, 1994 

Your reception matches with our log for these dates. 

It's a pleasure having our station monitored by the 
National Radio Club. We hope your enjoyed our 
station and please tune us in again. 

We enjoy hearing from all our listeners, but most 
especially from those who are from a distance. 

If all goes well this summer, our attenna should 
be repaired, replacing the 30 feet that had fallen 
several years aga, allowing us to reach out to the 
Allentown/Quakertown area. 

Again, thank you for contacting us. 

Enjoy the music! 

Sincerely, 

&Oi1/01-fflY)*/1-22531-e--" i2 ccaz 
Carmen V. Nardone 
General Manager 

WMXH A M 7 5 0 

David Seliga 
Station Manager 
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